
Mrs.Alice T. son 
334 West 85th Street 
New York 24, No Y 

Dear Mrs son: 

November 5, 1951 

Thank you for your note. I 
enjoyed meeting you very muchand hope 
next time you are here that we can
pursue our conversation with a drink 
at my house. 

The Art Faculty has a meeting 
soon at which time we'll be making up 
our schedule of exhibitions for next term. 
We'll then decide on a definitedate 
for your show. I know that we'llbe 
able to do it. It will be justa 
matter of deciding on a definite date. 
It would probably be May but I '11 let 
you know as soon as possible. 

Thanks very much for sending
us the information. 

Sincerely

Paul Feeley 
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